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1st February 2019  
Dear Parents, 
 

 
 
Thank you all for bringing your children safely to school today.  Unfortunately the playground was 
too icy to use all day but we have done lots of physical activity indoors as well as having a really 
good day of learning.  Thank you to all the staff that were able to get into school safely allowing 
us to spread our staff across all classes.  For those of you who were unable to get in due to snow, 
we hope to see you on Monday.  I am very grateful to Mrs Razey who collected me in her 4x4 
vehicle as I was unable to drive to school today.  The email arrangements worked well and as the 
winter progresses, the Head Teachers will send out a message if the school is operating with 
reduced staff or if the school needs to close. 
Menu Change 
Tuesday 5th February is one of the themed days – A Taste of Asia 
Red choice is Sweet and sour chicken  with fried rice, vegetable spring roll, sweetcorn and broccoli 
Green is Vegetable Stir Fry 
Blue is Baked Potato 
There is fruit, yoghurt or a mandarin muffin 
Cloakroom space 
Please do not send your child to school with a ruck sack as there is no where to hang it in the 
cloakroom as the pegs are so close to each other.  Book bags need to be used for books and these 
are stored in the classroom for easy access.  Please do not send water bottles in book bags as 
leaks cause damage and then damaged books need to be paid for. 
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Dinosaur day 
What a week we had with great excitement for the Foundation Stage children as they kitted 
themselves out as palaeontologists, found fossils, built dinosaurs from bones, made dinosaur 
footprints and wrote stories about dinosaurs and collected information too.  A big thank you to all 
the parents who volunteered and of course, the teachers who set up these amazing experiences. 
Parents’ evening 
Appointments have been issued and we staff look forward to seeing you next Tuesday and 
Wednesday for your 10 minute appointment.  Appointments for Ash and Oak will be delayed until 
staff return to full health. 
I look forward to chatting with as many parents as possible.  Please come and find me in my office 
or stop me in the corridor. 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs E A Hill 
Head Teacher 


